
 
 
 
September 1, 2022 
 

Ms. Lisa Watson 
President 
Northwest College 
231 West 6th Street 
Powell, WY 82435 
 
 
Dear President Watson: 
 
This letter serves to inform you that Northwest College has successfully completed its Year 4 Assurance 
Review with no recommended monitoring. 
 
Northwest College ZLOO�QRW�UHFHLYH�DQ�RIILFLDO�DFWLRQ�OHWWHU�IURP�+/&·V�,QVWLWXWLRQDO�$FWLRQV�&RXQFLO��7KLV�

SURMHFW�DQG�WR�SUHSDUH�IRU�WKH�LQVWLWXWLRQ·V�comprehensive evaluation in Year 10, which will include an action 
UHJDUGLQJ�WKH�LQVWLWXWLRQ·V�5HDIILUPDWLRQ�RI�$FFUHGitation. 
 
,I�\RX�KDYH�DQ\�TXHVWLRQV��SOHDVH�FRQWDFW�WKH�LQVWLWXWLRQ·V�+/&�VWDII�OLDLVRQ Karen Solomon. Your 
cooperation in this matter is appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Higher Learning Commission 
 
cc. Brad Piazza, Chair, Peer Review Team 
 Karen Solomon, Liaison 

https://www.hlcommission.org/isr-request

